
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Friends, 

Every year the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) sets aside the 

month of October to recognize fire safety across the country.  This is known nationally 

as Fire Prevention Month.  The goal is to instill good fire safety practices for our 

children in school beginning at a very early age.  We strive to teach the students to 

know very early how dangerous fires can be, what they can do to prevent them, and 

most importantly, what to do in the case of a fire in their home.  

The 2020 fire prevention month theme is “Serve Up Fire Safety in the 

Kitchen!TM”.  This year we work to educate everyone about the simple but important 

actions they can take to keep themselves, and those around them, safe in the kitchen.  

No matter if your child is at home or at school, they need to have an escape route from 

any structure they may be in.  At school, our educators provide students with an 

escape route through mandatory and routine fire drills.  At home parents or guardians 

should practice an escape routes from their house, as well as reinforcing safe cooking 

practices in the kitchen. 

During Fire Prevention Month the Elmwood Park Fire Department, much 

like our schools, will work virtually to visit our elementary school students to 

reinforce our theme, as well as several other safety tips for use in and around the 

house.  Although this is Fire Prevention Month, the fire department education efforts 

do not stop there.  The Elmwood Park Fire Department takes great pride in advocating 

for Fire and Life Safety Education throughout the entire year. 

Please enjoy the fun activities in the pages to follow with your child.  There 

is information and activities that may be helpful for adults as well. This packet will be 

available throughout the year, and will even have updates to go along with seasonal 

conditions.  And remember,  

“Serve Up Fire Safety in the Kitchen!” 

Sincerely, 

Michael Terzo 

Fire Chief 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


